
The Winners of the Attendance race as follows 

W.C 28th February  

 

KS1 Porcupine 97.8% 

LKS2 Spotted Seals 100% 

UKS2 Cero Fish 98.6% 

   

 

       

Safeguarding 
This half term we are learning about  

Anti– Bullying, Safe play and appropriate 
touch 

Next week pupils will be learning about Anti-
Bullying.  

Please see the link below for useful information 
around the topic. 

 

https://anti-bullyingalliance.org.uk/tools-
information/advice-and-support/advice-

parents-and-carers 

 

Safeguarding and 

Inclusion 

Please remember……… 

Book in at the office if you would like 

a breakfast club space.  

Breakfast club is available everyday from 8am.  

Special Educational Needs and Disability  

If you have a concern that you would like to discuss with Miss 
Higgins please speak to your class teacher and than make an 

appointment at the office. 

This terms SENCO Surgeries: 

Please note these are telephone appointments 

• Monday 13th March 9.00-10.30 

• Friday 8th April 9.00-10.30 

 

SEND Virtual Forum (Coffee Morning) 

• Friday 1st April 9.30-10.15 am 

 

Early Help 

Our community fridge is up and running .  

Please help yourself to any of the food in there 

for your family or pass on to a family that 

would benefit from this. Please note this is on a 

first come first served basis, but will be re-

stocked daily. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We also have some toiletries available and hand 

sanitiser  - please contact Mrs Leech in the safe-

guarding and inclusion team if you would like 

some. 

 

We have also been made aware of the following 
scheme: 

 

Week commencing: Monday 7th March 2022 


